
 

  

 

 

 

Please Pray for & Support  

these Ministries: 
UTILIZE PROJECT 

 NAMES ON ENVELOPES 

Project Rising Above: Terry & Brenda Martin 

Project Turner Valley: Andrae & Jessica Braun 

Project Bible Literacy: Stephanie Armbruster 

Project Canadian Mission: Roger & Marge  

   Armbruster 

Project Corner Stone: Gordon Kroeker 

Project GEM: Jonathan & Deborah  

  Bourbeau, Ministry to Latvia 

Project Island Breeze: Joshua & Janelle Orcherton 

Project Family Life: Daniel & Christine Williams 

Project All Things New: David & Svea Braun 

Project Highways & Byways: Peter & Agnes Braun 

Project Kingdom Life: Daniel Fewster 

Project Layette Love 

Project Heritage Chaplaincy  

Benevolence 

Bus Fund 

Tim Harder Memorial Fund 

MARANATHA’S REGULAR  

PRAYER TIMES 

SUNDAY CONGREGATIONAL PRAYER at 9-945am  

MORNING PRAYER Mon. to Fri. 6am to 7am in the library 

MORNING WORSHIP & PRAYER Tues. & Fri. in the sanctuary 7:30-9am 

MEN’S PRAYER MEETING Saturday at 7:30am in the library 

PRAYER FOR GOVERNMENT 1st Thursday of each month in the library 7pm 

We value and encourage freedom in our corporate worship and invite you to We value and encourage freedom in our corporate worship and invite you to We value and encourage freedom in our corporate worship and invite you to We value and encourage freedom in our corporate worship and invite you to join us in expressing your praise to Jesus. We have some open space in the join us in expressing your praise to Jesus. We have some open space in the join us in expressing your praise to Jesus. We have some open space in the join us in expressing your praise to Jesus. We have some open space in the front of our sanctuary to make room for flagging and dancing.  We ask that front of our sanctuary to make room for flagging and dancing.  We ask that front of our sanctuary to make room for flagging and dancing.  We ask that front of our sanctuary to make room for flagging and dancing.  We ask that if children wish to come to the front that at least one parent joins them if children wish to come to the front that at least one parent joins them if children wish to come to the front that at least one parent joins them if children wish to come to the front that at least one parent joins them to observe from the front row so that we can facilitate an honouring to observe from the front row so that we can facilitate an honouring to observe from the front row so that we can facilitate an honouring to observe from the front row so that we can facilitate an honouring     environment for all.  The raised stage open area is for worship ministers environment for all.  The raised stage open area is for worship ministers environment for all.  The raised stage open area is for worship ministers environment for all.  The raised stage open area is for worship ministers who have a dance or flagging expression to release.  We would invite the who have a dance or flagging expression to release.  We would invite the who have a dance or flagging expression to release.  We would invite the who have a dance or flagging expression to release.  We would invite the children to stay on the lower level open area for their dancing and children to stay on the lower level open area for their dancing and children to stay on the lower level open area for their dancing and children to stay on the lower level open area for their dancing and     flagging.flagging.flagging.flagging.    
There are AA Meetings every Thursday at 7pm at the  

Niverville Community Fellowship Church for  

anyone who would like to attend. 

FACILITATORS:  

April 29, 2018 

Congregational Prayer  9:00 am 

 Sunday School Dismissed 11:00 am 

 Message    11:00am 

 

  

April 29  Daniel Williams 

May 6  Michael Arnold 

May 13  Michael Arnold 

Come Check Out our Sunday School... 
Have you ever wondered what goes on in the Sunday school classes 
when 1/2 the church disappears each Sunday?  This is your chance to find 
out.  For the month of April, we will have all of the Sunday school classes 
open to people to check out.  You can be a fly on the wall of a class - see 
how well your child behaves, ;) see how classes are run, how a lesson can 
be taught, and experience first hand how exciting it can be for our kids 
learning in their element.  All you need to do is head out with the kids and 
into the back of a classroom.  Maybe, just maybe, you'll also want to teach 
one of those great groups of kids next year. 

Box 130Box 130Box 130Box 130    

Niverville, Manitoba R0A 1E0Niverville, Manitoba R0A 1E0Niverville, Manitoba R0A 1E0Niverville, Manitoba R0A 1E0    

PH: 204PH: 204PH: 204PH: 204----388388388388----4795479547954795    

www.maranathaniverville.churchwww.maranathaniverville.churchwww.maranathaniverville.churchwww.maranathaniverville.church    

Reception@maranathaniverville.churchReception@maranathaniverville.churchReception@maranathaniverville.churchReception@maranathaniverville.church    

Island Breeze Fundraising Banquet 

June 7 @ 6pm 

Pat Porter Active Living Centre 10 Chrysler Gate in Steinbach 

Tickets: by donation 

Food: Island Food 

For tickets or more info feel free to call Tessa Masi at 204-371-1765 



             
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     
Ladies Kingdom Life:    

We meet every other Tuesday at 7pm in the library.  

If you have never come before and would like to join us we would 

love to have you!  Call Bonnie at 204-388-4795 for more info . 

Men’s Kingdom Life:  The men meet every other Tuesday in the Loft 

for a bible study. Anyone 16 and up is welcome to join in . If you 

have any questions feel free to contact Dan Giesbrecht at 204-371-

5713 

LionHeart Niverville: They meet on  Saturdays in The Loft here at 

 Maranatha at 7:30pm.  Contact Riley Wall at wall-

riley2000@gmail.com  or Joel Stratychuk for more info or check out 

their FB page. 

Fellowship Night at the Berard’s:  Every other Wednesday starting 

January 3rd meet at Lucien & Wanda’s home for a time of fellowship 

@ 6:30pm.  Call 204-388-6472 for more info. 

 

 

MONTHLY GIVING: 

BUDGETED MONTHLY EXPENSES $16,050.00 

 
 
GENERAL OFFERING April 1 $2,075.00 
GENERAL OFFERING April 8 $1,666.00 
GENERAL OFFERING April 15 $4,545.00 
GENERAL OFFERING April 22 $2,305.00 
\ 
 
MARCH GENERAL TOTAL: $10,687.00 
MARCH  PROJECT TOTAL:   $12,056.00 
 
GENERAL YTD 2018:                  $55,415.00 

PROJECT YTD 2018:                 $37,636.00 

 

 

The last Sunday of each month a 

Benevolence offering will be taken. 

May 4 Teaching at the Church 7pm 

 

For more info call: Lucien & Wanda Berard at 

204-388-6472 

If you would like prayer, we would encourage you to please If you would like prayer, we would encourage you to please If you would like prayer, we would encourage you to please If you would like prayer, we would encourage you to please 

make your way to the front of the church after the service. make your way to the front of the church after the service. make your way to the front of the church after the service. make your way to the front of the church after the service. 

There will be someone there to pray with youThere will be someone there to pray with youThere will be someone there to pray with youThere will be someone there to pray with you....    
Please remember to keep Henry, Ian, Nikki, Jack, 

Autumn and the rest of the family in your prayers.   

Mark Your Calendars 

May 1-4: FCA Convergence 2018 in Winnipeg 

May 6: Fellowship Lunch & Annual Meeting  

 

Niverville VBS is a week long  

children's program sponsored by 

the churches of Niverville 

and is offered free of charge 

to all children entering  

Gr. 1-6 in the fall. 

 

Venture onto an uncharted island 

where kids survive and thrive.  

Anchor kids in the truth that Jesus 

carries them through life’s storms. 

 

Go to 

www.nivervillevbs.ca to register 
Volunteer registration deadline is  

June 25th. 
  

FYI:  

Financial reports are available to anyone interested in seeing 

them.  They are on the ushers desk in the back, feel free to 

pick one up after the service.  If you would like the  

Accountants report they are in the front office for pick up. 


